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May 31, 2021 
 

Town of Pelham        Sent via E-mail:  clerks@pelham.ca  
Township of Wainfleet    Sent via E-mail:  WKolasa@wainfleet.ca 
City of Welland     Sent via E-mail:  clerk@welland.ca 
 
Re: Resolution – Niagara Central Dorothy Rungeling Airport (NCDRA) Commission 
 
Please be advised that, at its meeting of May 25, 2021, the Council of The Corporation of the 
City of Port Colborne resolved as follows: 

 
Whereas Port Colborne Council approved a motion on May 14, 2018, supporting the 
common position resolution regarding the uptake of governance and the transfer of 
operating authority of the Niagara Central Dorothy Rungeling Airport (NCDRA) and 
Niagara District Airport (NDA); and  
 
Whereas the NCDRA Commission can be self sustaining under the new strategic 
direction and plan;  
 
Therefore it be resolved that the City of Port Colborne rescinds the approved motion of 
council regarding the uptake of governance for the transfer and operating authority of 
the NCDRA and NDA to the Niagara Region; and  
 
That Port Colborne Council approves retaining the governance and ownership NCDRA; 
and  
 
That a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the Town of Pelham, Town of Wainfleet, 
and City of Welland for consideration and support, and further  
 
That a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the Niagara Region and Niagara Region 
Municipalities for support. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Amber LaPointe 
City Clerk 
 
ec: Niagara Region 
 Local Area Municipalities 

Leo Van Vliet, Chair of the Niagara Central Dorothy Rungeling Airport Commission 
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